
 

Year 4 
Year 4 learnt lots of interesting facts 

during their sound topic in Science. They 

explored how sound causes vibrations 

which can travel through liquids. 

 

Year 4 have been enjoying their Communion sessions with Father 

Conor and Deacon Ronnie this half term to help them to prepare 

for their Reconciliation and First Holy Communion. The children 

had great fun completing the treasure hunt in church to help learn 

more about our wonderful St Matthew’s church and parish.  

 

 

 

 

It took a lot of hard work and some very  

muddy hands but the children thoroughly  

enjoyed their gardening sessions. The children  

will be doing their own gardens in no time! 

 

Year 4 have been 

practising their 

debugging skills and 

learning about e-safety in 

their computing lessons. 

The children have been raising money for 

Ukraine during Lent. We have had 

lemonade sales and movie afternoons. 

 

 
                                                                    Year 4 have been developing their problem 

                                                                    solving skills through a range of challenges  

                                                                    during their outdoor adventure activities                                                                

                                                                    topic in their pe lessons. 

 

Next half term we will be 

reading stories in imaginary 

worlds, we will be learning 

about new life and building 

bridges in Re and we will be 

making our First Holy 

Communion. 

Wow what a busy term we 

have ahead! 


